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Dear Parents,

Welcome back to everyone we hope you have all had a good Easter break.  If you are not sure about anything please do not hesitate to ask.  There is a yellow box on the wall outside the Office where all reply slips, dinner money etc can be left for Mrs. Gray – please place any money in an envelope with your child’s name on it and what it is for.
Thanks to Tritlington Friends and Thomas Stewart for organising the Easter Eggs for all the children.  We are looking forward to the Easter Bonnet parade on Friday this week.

ATTENDANCE     -     We are well on track to achieve our school target of 96% attendance this academic year.  By the end of the Spring term, we have achieved 97%.  Thank you for your support in this. If you do have any concerns about attendance or punctuality that you feel school can support with, please contact your child’s teacher.
SAFEGUARDING OF PUPILS – As with all schools, issues of concern sometimes arise.  If you have a concern, in the first instance, speak to the Class Teacher, an appointment can be made through the office so every issue is treated confidentially and valued.  This may lead to further meetings with the class teacher.  If the issue is not resolved, it can be taken to the SENCO or the Head Teacher; in our school this is Mrs Hughes.  Again, if this is not resolved a form is available for anyone to complete and return to the Chair of Governors, where all complaints are investigated confidentially by a sub-committee. 

SAFETY OF PUPILS   -   Please remember to close all gates when entering and leaving the school playground even if staff are present.  Children should not be taken in and out of school grounds through the car park unless this is authorised by school.  The gateway and zig-zag lines should be left clear at all times to ensure the safety of everyone. 

CAMERAS & PHONES  -  Please can I remind all parents that in line with all visitors on to our school site and in line with current Safeguarding legislation, we would ask that phones and cameras are not to be used anywhere on site.  Thank you for your co-operation 
CONTACT DETAILS     –   If any of your personal or emergency contact details have changed during the school holidays please inform Mrs. Gray as soon as possible, it is important that all records are kept up to date.

TRITLINGTON FRIENDS    -  have organised another very successful Easter bonnet / hat competition on Friday 26th April (THIS WEEK)  Please have all bonnets / hats in school for judging on Friday morning.  A parade and winners announced will take place on Friday afternoon @ 2.30 p.m.
PE KITS    –   Please remember to have your child/ren’s PE kits (t-shirts / shorts / joggers / sandshoes / trainers - appropriate for the weather) in school from a Monday morning until a Friday afternoon.  Hopefully the weather will get better and we will be able to have more outdoor PE during the week.

MILK  –  If any child has decided that they would like Milk please see Mrs. Gray as soon as possible. Please remember that when milk letters are sent out it is important that you return them even if your child/ren doesn’t want milk.  If you have just put your reply slip in this week then your child will not receive milk until next week.
SCHOOL DINNERS  -  Nursery / Year 3 and 4 pupils only – Please remember that if your child wants to change from Dinner to Packed Lunch or vice versa we require a minimum of 1 weeks notice as it affects the Unit Managers food orders, please let Mrs. Gray know.  Dinners are still £2.20 per day = £11.00 per week.  Payments need to be kept up to date and can be paid either weekly on a Monday (first day back) or by the half term by the second week back - please see Mrs Gray for details.   Please note that if payments are not kept up to date the school policy is to ask parents to provide their child with a packed lunch until payment is brought up to date.  Reception, years 1 and 2 are still part of the Universal Free School Meals Scheme.
HOLIDAYS / POLLING DAY REMINDERS   -  Monday 6th May is Bank Holiday
REMINDER that School will be closed to everyone on Thursdays 2nd and 23rd May as school is being used as a Polling Station.  Unfortunately there is nothing we can do regarding these closures as this is the only community building in the Tritlington and West Chevington Parish.  An up to date holiday list will follow shortly
DATES FOR THIS TERM   -   An up-to-date letter with this terms dates on will be sent out as soon as possible

The weather is still very unpredictable cold one minute and hot the next therefore please ensure that your child has a coat in school together with named sun cream / sun hat / cap and return the Sun Cream Application reply letter (SUMMER02 - YELLOW) please.
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Yours faithfully,

H. Hughes
Headteacher
SUMMER 01


